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Council accepting late comments on  
E1 Ecosystem Research Workshop 

The Council has scheduled a discussion of the Ecosystem Research Workshop and 
potential next steps under agenda item E1 of the February Council agenda. To 
accommodate people who may not be able to testify in person, we are accepting written 
public comments on this agenda item only through close of business Saturday, 
February 10th. If you would like to provide written comments, please email them 
directly to Diana Evans (diana.evans@noaa.gov), or provide her with a hard copy, 
and she will compile them for Council review.  
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